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“Service is our most important objective - without service all we do is meet.”

My objective is to promote increased service in District 6SE during the 2016-2017 year. As we
know, each Lion can have a positive effect on 50 community members.

The two obvious goals to accomplish this objective are:

1) training leaders using all tools available to us

2) increasing membership through both retention and recruitment

Actions we will be taking in 6SE to accomplish these goals are as follows:

Training -Hold Zone Chairman training in conjunction with 6C by 9/30
-Lead a Your Club,Your Way workshop for all club leaders 8/20
-Actively recruit for a first and second VDG at all times!
-Work with GMT and GLT to achieve their goals

-ldentify and train 3 guiding Lions by 10/30

"Distribute and monitor use of “Blueprint for a Stronger Club”

Membership -GMT plan attached
-Develop plan with 6C by 9/30
- Charter two new clubs in 2016-2017

Some tools we will be using include promoting the Centennial, listening to some of our younger
members about what drew them to Lions, and focusing on our individual connections to our
LCIF international good works. For instance, at every cabinet meeting | will ask our LCIF
Coordinator to make a presentation about what grants and activities LCIF has been involved
with most recently. | will also be inviting a younger Lion to speak about how they came to be a
Lion. In addition, at every cabinet meeting we will have a service project to assist the host club
with the LCI Centennial Service Challenge focus of the quarter (Youth, Sight, Hunger,
Environment) We will also be encouraging using ‘100’ each month of the Centennial year. See
attached suggested monthly project ideas.



Additional goals for this year include:
-finalizing the 6C and 6SE redistricting plan with the leadership of 6C, using the Merger
Plan developed by PCC Bob Selle,

-assisting CC Andy with the planning for our consolidated District and State Convention
2017

-preliminary planning for the 2018 State Convention

Thank you.

Cathy Valenzuela



